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The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and take action on recommending approval to the Arizona
Department of Liquor Licenses and Control for a Special Event Liquor License application submitted by
Alyson Cooney on behalf of Our Lady of Grace Catholic Church for a special event known as Our Lady of Grace
Annual Festival to be held from February 2, 2024 to February 4, 2024 at 18700 N. Saint Gabriel Way,
Maricopa, Arizona 85138. Discussion and Action.

Staff received a request from Alyson Cooney for approval of a Special Event Liquor License for events held on
the following dates: February 2, 2024, February 3, 2024 and February 4, 2024.  This event will be held at Our
Lady of Grace Catholic Church which is located at 18700 N. Saint Gabriel Way, Maricopa, Arizona 85138.

Staff recommends the Mayor and City Council consider recommending approval to the Arizona Department of
Liquor License and Control for the special event permit applications as submitted.
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